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July 15, 2021  

 

 

Dianne McCormick, RS, MSA 

Health Officer 

Livingston County Health Department 

2300 East Grand River, Suite #102 

Howell, MI 48843-7578 

 

Dear Ms. McCormick, 

 

This correspondence will serve as the official Notice of Award for the special project titled “Epi Lab 

Capacity Contact Tracing, Case Investigation, Testing Coordination, Violation Monitoring, and 

Wrap Around Services.” Livingston County Health Department is funded in the amount of $516,095. 

The project begins October 1, 2021 and will end September 30, 2022.  Please note that this letter 

supersedes the letter you received July 9, 2021.  

 

Funding is intended to support staff time and supplies associated with COVID-19 response in your 

community specifically focused on testing, tracing, case investigations, infection prevention and wrap 

around services. Allowable expenses include staffing, IT, communications, computers and or phones or 

other office needs, access to people finding software or EMR, supports to cases for isolation and 

quarantine, to staff testing events or assure testing strategies are completed, and to support 

Isolation/Quarantine for families including rent, mortgage, utilities, groceries, etc. Funding cannot be 

used for clinical care or research. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Janine Whitmire at 

whitmirej@michigan.gov.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Laura de la Rambelje 

Director 

Division of Local Health Services 

Public Health Administration 

delarambeljel@michigan.gov 

(517) 284-9002 

 

Attachment:  Attachment III 

  

c: Barton Maas 

ELIZABETH HERTEL 

DIRECTOR 
GRETCHEN WHITMER 

GOVERNOR 
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